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The School Council 

visited East Boldon 

Infants on World Book 

Day to share their 

favourite reading books. 

World 

Book Day 

2020 
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Thank you 
It has been wonderful to see some of the 
wonderful work that you have shared with 
your class teachers on Class Dojo.  
Keep ‘em coming! 

 
 
Usually at this time of year I would be letting 
you know what is happening at The Word, as 
we enter the ‘school holiday’. This is all very 
unusual. I suppose I would like to point out to 
you all that Monday is the start of a two-week 
break for the children - and they deserve it, as 
do you parents/carers, who have been so busy 
providing support for them.  Keep an eye on 
our Facebook page for regular challenges and 
fun stuff like our annual egg decoration. The 
theme this year is ‘Our Heroes’ for the people 
who help us. Send us your images on Class 
Dojo and we will place a collage of them on our 
website and Facebook page. The next two 
weeks’ worth of English, mathematics and 
foundation activities will be placed online by 
Sunday 19th April. Please take care of 
yourselves and one-another,  
Mr Shenton  



 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

Writers of the week 
Year 3 – Quinn, Harriet, Renae, Louis, 
   Sofia and Lauren 
Year 4 – Jake, Tolly, Travis, Emily and Imogen 
Year 5 – Riley, Amber-Rose, Oliver,  
   Jasmine and Sam 
Year 6 – George, Jenny, Imogen, Eva,  
   Josh and Gabriella 
 
Stars of the week 
Year 3 – Willow, Jayden, Louis, Eleanor,  
   Sophia and Ari 
Year 4 – Katie, Adam, Ruth, Grace and Amber 
Year 5 – Chloe, William, Isaac,  
   Elizabeth and Florrie 
Year 6 – Poppy, Imogen, Annabelle, Violet, 
   Caleb and Hannah 
 
Head Teacher’s Awards 
Tolly McQuillin’s handwriting has improved so 
much! Keep it up! Well done! 
 
Elise Searby is flying through the Reading 
stages. She is so motivated! Great! 
 
Nadia Bulmer was noted in school for her 
impeccable manners. Such a great help! Thank 
you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


